
 

Final Deadlines for ARPA Grants
Dear Child Care Provider,

Thank you for your participation in the ARPA Grants this year. As they come to
a close, I want to remind you of some final due dates.

Recruitment Stipends – Closes April 15 – All applications must be completed
and documents must be uploaded by this date.

VPK Fast Conference Stipends – PM 3 Conference Rosters and applications
due by May 31

ECS will be announcing some final ARPA initiatives in the next few weeks. Be
on the lookout for additional information. Meanwhile thank you for the work you
do every day to bring quality child care to our community.

Thanks,
Teresa Matheny
Chief of Programs
Episcopal Children’s Services

Available Grants Click HERE

 

Episcopal Children's Services | 8649 Baypine Rd, Bldg 7 Suite 300, Jacksonville, FL 32256

Unsubscribe asprague@ecs4kids.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byarpagrants@episcopalchildrensservices.ccsend.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!


